NSW
é Electoral
Commission

Some electoral districtsin
New South Wales have changed

2023 NSW State election

The 2023 NSW State election will be held on Saturday, 25 March.

Votingis compulsory.

Ahead of the election, some of
the electoral districts (also called
electorates) have changed. Some
electoral districts have:

e changedname
e changedboundaries

e beenremovedandsplitinto
otherdistricts, or

e beennewly created.

This could mean that the electoral
district you are enrolled to votein
has changed, evenif your address
has not.

Why have electoral
districts changed?

Over time, the population changes
and people move in and out of
electoral districts. Electoral
districts are reviewed to make
sure that all electoral districts
across New South Wales have
approximately the same number
of electors. This gives the people
of New South Wales equal
representationin Parliament.
Thisreview processis called
redistributionandis arequirement
of the Constitution Act 1902.

For more information about the 2023
NSW State election, visit elections.nsw.gov.au
orcall 1300135736
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How can I find out if my
district has changed?

Before you get ready to vote, find
outifyour electoral district has
changed by using the Find my
electorate tool on our website at
elections.nsw.gov.au

Enter your enrolled address and
click ‘Find’. Your state electoral
district will display on screen.
Thenclick throughtoread
information about your enrolled
electoral districtincluding where
you canvote.

Theelectoral districtyou are
enrolledindetermines the
candidates you can vote for atthe
upcoming 2023 NSW State election.

Remember, if you move address
or change your name, itis your
responsibility to keep your
enrolment up todate.
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